
 
 
TO:   UASTP Project Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  January 19, 2025 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Non-Potable Water Shutdown  
 

 

Please be advised that Contract Operator will be conducting a non-potable water 
shutdown on Sunday, January 19, 2025, from 5:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  The non-pota-
ble water shutdown will prevent flushing in buildings 9012, 9020, 9022, 9030, 
9032, 9040, 9042, 9052, 9062, 9070 and 9072. 
 
Please be aware of workers along the spine areas.  Do not enter restricted zones. 
Unauthorized personnel are prohibited in these areas. 
 
Questions or Concerns? 
 
If you have any questions about this work, please don't hesitate to contact Desiree 
Mata at OccupantServices@uastp.com.  
 
Stay Informed: 
 
For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 
www.uastp.com. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

http://www.uastp.com/

